
Health and Safety Advisory: MJ Durango LLC (dba Durango Cannabis Company)

March 20, 2023  - The Colorado Department of Revenue (DOR), in conjunction with the
Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE) is issuing a Health and Safety
Advisory due to the identification of potentially unsafe levels of Total Yeast and Mold and
Aspergillus contamination in pre-rolled marijuana and infused pre-rolled marijuana (commonly
referred to as joints and blunts) produced by Retail Marijuana Cultivation Facility MJ Durango
LLC (doing business as Durango Cannabis Company). The CDPHE and DOR deem it a
threat to public health and safety when marijuana is found to have Total Yeast and Mold and
Aspergillus levels above acceptable limits established in Colorado Marijuana Rule 4-115.

Through an investigation, the DOR has identified Production Batches of pre-rolled marijuana
and infused pre-rolled marijuana (commonly referred to as joints and blunts) produced by MJ
Durango LLC that contained levels of contaminants above the acceptable limits for Total Yeast
and Mold and Aspergillus. Additionally, the investigation has identified Production Batches that
were improperly submitted for testing. As a precautionary measure, Production Batches created
during that time are also included in this advisory. In collaboration with the Marijuana
Enforcement Division (MED), MJ Durango LLC (dba Durango Cannabis Company) initiated a
voluntary recall for the affected Production Batches. These contaminated and improperly tested
batches were sold to consumers between 10/19/2022 and 02/02/2023 at approximately 30 stores
across the state.

Consumers who have this affected marijuana in their possession should destroy it or return it to
the Retail Marijuana Store from which it was purchased for proper disposal. Consumers who
experience adverse health effects from consuming the pre-rolled marijuana or infused pre-rolled
marijuana should seek medical attention immediately and report the event to the Marijuana
Enforcement Division by submitting the MED Reporting Form.

All affected marijuana has a label affixed to the container that, at a minimum, indicates the
license number of the Retail Marijuana Cultivation that cultivated the marijuana and the
Production Batch number assigned to the pre-rolled marijuana and infused pre-rolled marijuana.
Consumers should check the label of their pre-rolled marijuana and infused pre-rolled marijuana
for the following product names, license number, and Production Batch numbers.

Retail Marijuana Cultivation Facility Licenses: 403R-00869

Product Name - Durango Fruitage

Contaminated Production Batches: Total Yeast and Mold and/or Aspergillus

#454-PR (Pre-roll) #454-BT (Blunt) #454-BB (Bubble Blunt)
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https://www.sos.state.co.us/CCR/GenerateRulePdf.do?ruleVersionId=10507&fileName=1%20CCR%20212-3
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeQU_sWvGzSA-dHILi0NjzDW_58YEJzACBNLFV0CfsTg6N3sQ/viewform


Potentially Contaminated Production Batch

#454-BHP(Bubble Pre-roll)

Product Name - Legend of Magnum

Contaminated Production Batches: Aspergillus

#477-PR (Pre-roll)

Potentially Contaminated Production Batches:

#477-BT (Blunt)
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